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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

From: joeacorn@theedge.ca
Sent:  Wednesday, November 17, 2004 5:08 PM

To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips; colin.needham@gov.ab.ca; Fraser Fairman; Gavin More, GNWT
Environmental Assessment Manager; Jody Irish, Paramount Resources Ltd.;
roshan@mandellpinder.com; Louie Azzolini; MVEIRB Counsel; Shirley Maaskant, Paramount
Resources Ltd.; Wade Romanko, Environment Canada

Cc: Chris Reid
Subject: Re: EA03-005 - PARAMOUNT Cameron Hills Extension

Hi Kim,

It is rather surprising to hear that a consultation meeting has already been set up. The Review Board had
committed to providing directions on procedure to the communities on how this consultation process would occur.
The Review Board proceeding with these discussions without even informing the communities that such
discussions were taking place creates an unfair, biased process. The Review Board seems to be in a big rush
that would effectively squeeze out the communities. Proceeding with this meeting next week would not be in the
best interests of anyone involved in this process and could result in some substantial delays if the communities
are required to take steps to protect their aboriginal and treaty rights.

Joe Acorn

----- Original Message —--

From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips )

To: colin.needham@gov.ab.ca ; Fraser Fairman ; Gavin More, GNWT Environmental Assessment Manager ;
Jody lrish, Paramount Resources Lid. ; Joe Acorn, DCFN Consultant ; roshan@mandellpinder.com ; Louie
Azzolini ; MVEIRB Counsel ; Shirley Maaskant, Paramount Resources Ltd. ; Wade Romanko, Environment
Canada

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2004 4:14 PM -

Subject: EA03-005 - PARAMOUNT Cameron Hills Extension

Please see attached.
Kim

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938 (5102 50th Avenue)

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2E1

T. 867.766.7062

F. 867.766.7074

kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca
www.mveirb.nt.ca
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